








From the Wardroom

Here we are winding down towards the end of another
very productive year at Perch Base. We have seen
many things done that we can be very proud of and
have set a very high standard for ourselves in the years
to come. None of this would have been possible if it
were not for the many members that have stepped up
and helped shoulder the load. There are so many that
come to mind and it is not my intention to step on any
toes but would like to mention some of the members of
our base that have been there when the need arose
and have been the backbone of our base.

Vice Commander Glen Herold, Secretary Ed Brooks,
Treasurer Bob May, Past Commander Don
Wannamaker, Membership Chairman/MIDWATCH
Editor/Webmaster Ramon Samson, Chief of the Boat
Doug LaRock, Chaplain Howard Doyle, Storekeeper
Gary L. Shumann, Public Relations Ben Acosta,
Historian and Founding Base Commander Jim
Newman, our current MIDWATCH Editor Chuck
Emmett, Lister Hillman, Tom Tilley and all the members
that support our base with donations and attendance at
our base meetings.

A goal that we have discussed in the past is the forma-
tion of a speaker’s bureau to work with not only local
schools but also the Navy Recruiting district. Anyone
interested in this type of program please let that desire
be known to any of the base officers. In addition we
have initiated a program to provide for annual donations
to support the United Sates Submarine Veterans
Charitable Foundation. We are also looking into ways
we can be more supportive of our meeting host,
American Legion Post 62. We are soliciting ideas for a
place to host our annual picnic plus more ways we can
be of assistance to our heroes the Sub Vets of WWII.

During this past year your Commander and Vice
Commander have been assisting with the maintenance
of the Perch Memorial located at the National cemetery.
We wouid like to have more of the base members
getting involved with the upkeep of this memorial and
am looking to have someone step up to head this
project. If you would like to help out here please contact
Commander Harnish. '

As we move into the holiday season ali of us in the
Wardroom wish to pass to each of you the best for a
safe and sane holiday season and a prosperous new
year.

Fraternally,
Dave Harnish, Commander

Submarine Veterans Chritable Foun-

dation (USSV CF) News

The USSVI Charitable Foundation is where individuals
and groups can donate tax deductible monies for
submarine veteran related charitable causes. The
Foundation has set new goals to make a greater
impact on the submarine veteran communities.
Remember, the Foundation intends to bring in more
money and manage the funds more efficiently.

In supporting the USSVI’s purpose, the Foundation will
provide funds for scholarship endowment, submarine
libraries, submarine memorials, meals for needy
submarine sailors and their families and other needs
identified. The Foundation is a conduit for us, the
submarine veteran community, to routinely make tax
deductible contributions to preserve the memory and
benefit those that served and are serving in the U.S.
Submarine Service.

Children of our own members have benefited from the
Foundation’s Scholarship Fund and many more will in
the future. Each dollar given to the Foundation is like a
seed when others match the contribution; the funds
grow and allow good things to be accomplished.

Those interested should write their check to the USSV
CFandsenditto:

Treasurer USSV CF
John A. Andersen

c/o Andersen, Horie & Co
702 South Primrose Ave.
Monrovia, CA 91016

Your Foundation needs your committed support. Send
your check today and then each year, celebrate the
anniversary of earning your dolphins or other event
by sending a tax deductible check to the USSV Chari-
table Foundation. Give until it feels good!
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